Zach Stednick

I want DOE to consider stronger pollution policies for the Everett Wastewater Treatment Plant
because doing so will ultimately benefit not only the residents of Everett but all people living near
Puget Sound. Specifically I would like to sharply limit the amount of PBDEs, PFAS and nutrient
pollution that enters the water in Everett. I live in Seattle the the health of Puget Sound is very
important to me as well as current and future Washingtonians.



